
Are you interested in serving on the 
Board of Adjustment

for the Town of Star Valley?

If you are a resident of the Town of Star Valley and
interested in serving your community, please submit a 
letter of interest to Star Valley Town Hall by Friday, March 
31, 2023.  The letter of interest can be submitted to Star 
Valley Town Hall located at 3675 E. Highway 260 in Star 
Valley or emailed to echapin@starvalleyaz.com.  The Board 
of Adjustment consists of a minimum of five members 
and meets as needed to consider building and zoning code 
appeals.  If you have any questions, please contact Edie 
Chapin, Town Clerk, at 928-472-7752.


